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June 2, 2009
VIA FAX (202-233-0121)

Ms. Ewrika Durr

Clerk of the Board, Environmental Appeals Board
U.S. Environmental Protcction Agency

Colorado Building, Suite 600

1341 G Street, N.W.

Washington. D.C. 20005

Re: NPDES Appeal No: 09-01, June 9, 2009 status conference
Dear Ms. Durr:

This letter supersedes the letter I sent on May 29, 2009, regarding the status conference
scheduled for Tuesday, June 9, 2009, at 3 p-m. EDT.

I will be participating by vidcoccnfereﬁcc, and may be reached in the video room at (415)
947-4416. Ann S. Nutt, also from our Office of Regional Counsel, will be joining me.

Stephen J. Sweeney, of the Office of General Counsel, will be participating in person in
the Administrative Courtroom. '

Our technical video conference personnel that your technical people can contact to set up

the video conference are Steven J ong (415-972-3733) and Terri Maldonado (415-972-
3758).

If you have any questions, do not hesitate 10 contact me at telephone’(415) 972-3884,
FAX (415) 947-3570, or email leith.suzette @epa.gov.

Sincerely yours,

Suzette E. Leith
Assistant Regional Counsel
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